
7/10/2024 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

Nathan Gamellia 
Owner 
Rockwood Living, LLC 
32745 Walker Road, Suite B 
Avon Lake, Ohio  44012 

Email: nate@rentrockwood.com 

Re: Completion of the Supplemental Environmental Project in the matter of Rockwood Living, LLC 
Docket Number: TSCA-05-2024-0006 

Dear Nathan Gamellia: 

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) has reviewed the Supplemental Environmental Project 
(SEP) Completion Report you submitted to EPA on or about June 5, 2024, and has determined that 
Rockwood Living, LLC has satisfactorily completed the SEP and the SEP Completion Report.  

Thank you for your cooperation in resolving this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Julie Morris 
Manager 
Land Enforcement and Compliance Assurance Branch 
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